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IMPORTANT PATHWAY UPDATE
Correction for Teaching and Learning Pathway

(Pilot Year)
 
Please share this information will all.
 
If you have requested the addition of the Teaching and Learning pathway for 2017-2018, you
will need to select FUTURE EDUCATOR (CIP code 13.1399.00) in Infinite Campus.
 
Once you complete your import, it will show as the Teaching and Learning pathway in TEDS.
 
At the end of the pilot phase, we will update the CIP code to match what is currently in
Preview to Pathways.
 
Please feel free to contact Claude Christian or Kiley Whitaker if you have questions.
 
 
 
 

 
Claude W. Christian
TEDS Coordinator, Division of Technical Schools and Federal Programs
Office of Career and Technical Education

Kentucky Department of Education
300 Sower Blvd. - 5th floor
Frankfort, KY 40601
(502) 564-4286, ext. 4207 | Fax (502) 564-4800
Email: Claude.Christian@education.ky.gov
 
NOTE: The Kentucky Department of Education wants your input on the agency’s
customer service efforts. Please take a moment to complete an online survey, which
may be accessed at https://www.research.net/r/2017KDECustomerServiceSurvey. All
responses will remain anonymous. Thank you!
 
This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the
sender immediately.
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